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Dear Parents and Carers 
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Staffing 

 
We are delighted to welcome our newest member of staff to the Tiddlywinks team - Jane - who joins us after 

the half-term break on 2nd June, 2025.  
 

Stretham Feast Weekend 
 

Thank you to all staff, parents and Committee members who donated, managed stalls, decorated the float, rode 
on the float and supported the Feast Weekend events by attending. We thought the children looked fabulous on 

the float and the decorations they made were amazing.  

 
We are thrilled to announce that we managed to raise a whopping total of £739.50 over the course of the 

weekend’s events; a phenomenal amount. Thank you all so much for your continued support and 
encouragement for Tiddlywinks. It is always very much appreciated. 

 
 

 
REMINDERS 

 

• Please let us know by 8.30am if your child will not be attending their normal session for any reason. 

You can also email us at officetiddlywinks@gmail.com the evening before 
 

• Please remember that the office email may not be checked during the day, so please call our mobile 

number if there is any change to who is collecting your child, or to pass on any other important 
information 

 

• Please remember to give us at least two weeks notice in writing or by email if your child will be absent 
from Pre-School for a family holiday 

 

• As the weather should be getting warmer, all-in-one wet/puddle suits may be too warm for the 
children, so please send your child to Pre-School with a full set of spare clothes for them to change into 
for outdoor play and the mud kitchen. Please remember to put them in a named bag 
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